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Thank you for choosing Nationwide® to help you protect what's important to you. We value your business and 
want to ensure you have current information about your policy.

What you need to do
Please read this notice carefully. No coverage is provided by this notice nor can it be construed to replace any 
provision of your policy. You should read your policy and review your declarations page for complete information 
on the coverages you are provided. If there is any conflict between the policy and this notice, the provisions of 
the policy shall prevail.

You can always count on us to be there
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you. If you have any questions, or would 
like to learn about additional coverage options, please contact your Nationwide agent.

Important Notice Description(s)

WORKERS COMPENSATION
Some changes may have been made to your Workers’ Compensation policy. Your policy will have a different 
appearance and you will see minor changes in your policy. These changes do not impact your services or 
relationship with your current agent. If you have any questions, please contact your Nationwide representative.

The following changes do not impact your coverages:

• Your expiring workers compensation policy has been replaced by this new policy with uninterrupted 
coverage

• The company name on your declarations page may have changed
• There are changes to your policy number
• You may see a change in your premium
• Any applicable dividend plan may have changed or have been removed  

The following change may result in a broadening or restriction of coverage:

• Your deductible may have increased or decreased

We are committed to providing you the best insurance protection possible and we look forward to serving you for 
many years. If you have questions regarding these changes, please contact your Nationwide agent.
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